
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Recertification of Hazardous Routes 
 
DATE:  June 13, 2017 
 
 
Per Section 29-C of the Illinois School Code, the Board of Education is required annually to review 
hazardous conditions of approved crossings and certify to the State Superintendent that they remain 
unchanged.  The attached list of Hazardous Crossings has remained unchanged for the past seven 
years. Once approved, this information will be forwarded to the State Superintendent of Education. 
 
 
The administration recommends that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 recertify its 
Hazardous Routes for the 2017-2018 school year. 
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